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October 3, 2016
VIA E-MAIL

The SFI Foundation will again be hosting a motorsports forum for sanctioning body officials at this year’s Performance Racing Industry Trade Show.  The primary purpose of this forum will be for sanctioning body officials to get together and engage in informal conversation regarding matters of mutual concern.  Naturally, SFI Foundation personnel will be in attendance and will be available to answer any questions you may have regarding SFI’s various safety related programs and services.

We sincerely hope that you and your associates will be able to join us and a representative cross section of sanctioning body officials in discussing how we might collectively work toward the advancement of safety in all motorsports disciplines.  This will be a great opportunity for you to meet with others who may share many of your experiences and objectives.

We’ll be starting at 8:00 AM sharp.  To help get your day started, we’ll be serving hot and cold beverages, along with some light snacks.


DATE:

Friday December 9, 2015

TIME:


8:00 AM – 10:00 AM


LOCATION:

INDIANA CONVENTION CENTER





MEETING ROOM 212
Also, please note that the schedule of the various SFI Specification Committee Meetings to be held during the show can be found on our internet website at http://www.sfifoundation.com/meeting-schedule/.  Please feel welcome and encouraged for you and your associates to attend any of these meetings that you might find to be of interest.

Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact any of us at the SFI Foundation office.  We look forward to seeing you in Indianapolis in December.
Sincerely,

CARL V. OLSON

Motorsports Manager
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